
Classified Ads and Rental Resales  
Removed from Residents Alliance Website 

 
 
As of February 8, 2022, the Classified Ads and 
Rental/Resales Ads have been removed from the 
Residents Alliance Website since they were not 
password protected. 
 
The Classified Ads and Rental/Resales will still be 
distributed on the first of the month via email to all PP 
residents. 
 
We are working on getting the Classified 
ads/Rental/Resales on a password protected website, 
but until that is accomplished, we cannot update nor 
post the Classified Ads/Rental/Resales on a daily basis.  
 
Continue to contact Laura Poisson to make any changes 
or additions:  residentsalliancelp@gmail.com 
 
 
 


